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 Research In Motion Limited 
295 Phillip Street 
Waterloo, Ontario 
Canada  N2L 3W8 
+1 519 888 7465, fax +1 519 888 6906 
E-mail: info@rim.net 

 9 January 2003 

 
Mr. Stan Lyles 
Federal Communications Commission, 
Equipment Authorization Division 
Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21045 
 
Subject: Response to the FCC Correspondence Reference Number 24661 dated January 9, 2003 for 
clarification on RIM BlackBerry Wireless Handheld FCC ID: L6AR6120CN, 731 Confirmation Number 
EA210622 
 
ITEM 1: 

The original grant for this device was surrendered and sent by courier to your attention and a new filing 
will be submitted as a new original application. All the required exhibits will be uploaded as a complete 
application. 

RIM hereby confirms that no units under the original grant was ever sold in the US. 

 
I trust that your questions have been fully answered, however if further clarification is required please do 
not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 

Yours truly, 

 
 
Masud S. Attayi, P.Eng. 
Senior Compliance & Certification Engineer 
Research In Motion Limited 
Tel: +1 519 888–7465 x2442 
Fax:+1 519 888-6906 
Email: mattayi@rim.net 
Web: www.rim.net, www.blackberry.net 


